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Mr Trevor Rethamel  
Childhood Cancer Support 
PO Box 8118 
WOOLLOONGABBA QLD 4102 
 
tcreth@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Mr Rethamel 
 
Thank you for submitting a request for Her Excellency the Honourable Dr Jeannette 
Young PSM, Governor of Queensland, to be Patron of your organisation. The Governor 
is delighted to accept your request for the duration of her term in office. 
 
To assist Her Excellency in providing support and advocacy for your organisation, I have 
enclosed Patronage Protocol Guidelines for your reference. Within two months of 
receiving this letter, please ensure the Governor is acknowledged as Patron in printed 
material and on your website. More information about the Governor, including Her 
Excellency’s biography, can be found at https://www.govhouse.qld.gov.au/. 
 
The Governor is interested in the opportunity to engage with her patronages as much as 
possible but especially on occasions of great significance to the organisations. To assist 
the Office in planning Her Excellency’s program, please provide Government House with 
details of any anniversaries or major events you have planned over the next five years. 
This information can be sent to govhouse@govhouse.qld.gov.au. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Office via govhouse@govhouse.qld.gov.au or on (07) 3858 5700. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kate Hastings 
Official Secretary 
 
16 November 2021
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